
R.B. Hunt Elementary 
SAC minutes – January 7th, 2025 

Attendance: 

Community Members:  

• Sarah McLeod 
• Tia Escobar 

School Representatives: 

• Amanda Garman 
• Brad Molter 
• Tiffany Stetson 
• Susan Bush 
• Jake Welu 
• Greg Atkinson 

 

 

R. B. Hunt Attendees:  

Quorum: ☐ Yes  ☒ No 

  

Call to Order: 

A meeting of the R.B. Hunt Elementary School Advisory Council was held in person R.B 
Hunt.  

Brad Molter called the meeting to order at 3:13. Brad welcomed everyone.   

 

Minutes: 

Motion outcome:  Sarah Motioned  Tia Cardon seconded  All Ayes     Nays 

  

 

 

Old Business: 

• SAC Funds-  9,818.63 



• New Business: 
o Mrs. Welu requested funds for Regional Competition funds for hotel 

coverage and meals. Funds requested 640 or potentially 760 if Mr. Prado 
attends. Sarah motioned and Tia seconded the approval.  

o Mrs. Wheeler requested funds for her to attends a CARDS workshop. 
Training for parents and teachers working with kids with ASD. Funds 
requested 648.42. Tia made a motion for approval and Sarah approved. 

• Mr. Molter shared about our SHINE reboot with videos made by our 5th graders 
using Adobe.  

• Mrs. Garman shared about Jamology,they used a grant to work with our 4th 
grade students using the  SHINE motto to create a song.  

• Mrs. Garman shared about the current nurse situation. It has been hard to find a 
permanent replacement. PTAO, is hosting Boosterthon on 2/20, the funrun will 
be the 28th. New playground will be installed 1/8 from the funds raised last year. 
Installers have been shorthanded, so it took time. It is a tedious process anytime 
school improvements are made. The 1st nine weeks attendance ceremony. The 
kids seemed to enjoy it. We will offer it again for the 2nd nine weeks.  We are 
halfway through he school year. K-3 have taken the second progress monitoring. 
4-5th will be in the next few weeks. 

• Mes. Garman shared about grading letter grades versus M,P,I, not sure of the 
future 

• Move testing from right after Thanksgiving was suggested.  
• Saint Johns did get the millage approved and the sale tax. 

 
 

 

Meeting Adjournment: 

Motion: Brad motioned to adjourn the meeting at 3:42  and Sarah seconded. Motion 
carried unanimously. 

Next Meeting: 

February 4th, 2024 

 
 

 

 

 

 


